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Dr. ·wesley Fishel 
"'IBUG Box 34 Navy 150 
c/o Fleet Post Office 
S8n Francisco, Cc.lifornia 

Dear Wes: 

February 20, 1957 

Since receiving word in your J nuary 18 letter that you pl an to stay on 
in Vie:tnrnn for ~n additional year , I have written several let rs in 
response but have discarded aoh ooe . 

There are sane basic proble.:ns which I think you need to take into account 
before coming to a final decision. I t is diff'icul t , ard perhaps unwise, 
to put soli'e of these in a lotter. Thus, I wonder jf you should not take 
s everal weeks and retur)a to campus where you can get first hand knowledge 
of son:e problEms here and ·e we can t lk intilnately about tbe overall 
situation. 

I am sure you are aware or sane of the problems with the College of 
Business and "ublic Cervices and within your own department. There will 
probably be D new dc~n sometime i n the near future . Ed ·veidner's status 
is also somewhat un ... ert~in. I understand there are sane factions within 
the department that sy have so e bearing upon your decision. 

1 think you should see what is happening here and apprais it in tenns of 
your .future and t.he future aoadenio progra:n for Southeast sia on campus 
before deeidi to extend your leave. There are, c£ course, som.e other 
problems we need to discuss intimately that should have sane bearing on 
your dee ision. 

I have discussed this •.rith Pre ident Hannah and he concurs that it would 
be important .fbr you to return tD canpus. You could be very helpful to 
us 1n reoruit:ueot, particularly c£ cne cr two key positions . We are 
still trying to loc te a good seccnd i:r.an . We now have ooe er two 
candidates f or t1e job. 

I will be going to Colanbia ard Brazil February 21 and will return around 
March 22 . If yo'1 c an come sordiime after that, it would be appreciated. 

With kindest pe son al regards, 

Sinc erel y , 

Glen L. Taggart, Dean 
International Programs 
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